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Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

4.            Favor

Oppose Monisha  Parker The Friends of the Los Angeles County Law Library's parking fee waiver 
request specifically aims to **eliminate** the fees, not reduce them. However, 
there are several approaches to consider regarding parking costs at the Los 
Angeles County Law Library:

1. Explore alternative funding sources:

 The Friends organization could **diversify its fundraising efforts** to generate 
more income and potentially cover parking costs without relying solely on fee 
waivers. This might involve grant applications, corporate sponsorships, or 
individual donations.

2. Advocate for revised parking fees:

The Friends could advocate to the Law Library or relevant authorities for 
**adjusted parking fees** that are more affordable for library users, potentially 
with tiered pricing based on usage duration.

3. Explore alternative parking options:

 The Friends could collaborate with the Law Library or local organizations to 
explore **alternative parking arrangements** like discounted rates at nearby 
parking structures or shuttle services from public transportation hubs.

4. Implement a voucher system:

The Friends could create a **voucher program** where individuals 
demonstrating financial hardship could receive vouchers for a limited number 
of free or discounted parking sessions.

5. Encourage alternative transportation:

The Friends could promote the use of **public transportation, carpooling, or 
cycling** to access the Law Library, potentially offering incentives like 
informational campaigns or partnerships with public transit agencies.

It's important to note that implementing any of these options requires careful 
consideration of various factors including feasibility, potential impact on library 
operations, and community needs. Open communication and collaboration 
between the Friends, the Law Library, and potentially other stakeholders are 
crucial for finding effective solutions.
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